
NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 23rd JUNE 2023 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 4I with 99%  

Whole school attendance for the week was 96.5%. 
Attendance for the year so far improving at 93.1% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
will be required. 

Class  % Attendance  

4I 99.0% 

5SP 98.6% 

6W 98.4% 

1A 97.8% 

3C 97.7% 

4B 97.2% 

2G 96.8% 

2B 96.6% 

RC 95.9% 

6J 95.3% 

RM 95.3% 

3S 95.0% 

1D 94.7% 

5YP 92.8% 

 Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 
PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

Upcoming events! 

Mon 19th – Weds 21st June – Year 3 Nell Bank Residential  

Thursday 22nd June – Year 2 Scarborough Trip 

Thursday 22nd June – Year 6 Knife awareness workshop 

Friday 23rd June 9.00am – 1A Class Assembly 

Monday 26th June  - Year 4 Evacuee Day 

Wednesday 28th June 3.15pm – School Closes for Eid Ul- Adha 

Monday 3rd July 8.35am – School Opens 

 

 

 

 

 

EID AL -ADHA JUNE 2023 

                               
Next week school will be closed on Thursday 

29th and Friday 30th for Eid. We are aware 

that Saudi has this week released Wednesday 

the 28th for Eid for those families following 

the Saudi calendar. Unfortunately, as our 

Holiday Calendar has to be set 12 months in 

advance we cannot change the dates. We ask 

wherever possible children attend on 

Wednesday full or part day to reduce the 

impact of the absences. We appreciate this a 

special family time and wish you all blessed 

Eid celebrations. 

Year 2 Scarborough 

Trip 

On Thursday the 22nd of June Year 2 will be 

going on their amazing visit to Scarborough. 

The children need to be in school by 8am 

leaving promptly at 8.15am. Please ensure 

you apply suncream in the morning and pupils 

have a water bottle, wear swim suits under 

their clothing and bring a towel and spare 

underwear to change if they get wet.  

Expected return to school time is 5pm but we 

will text parents with updates depending on 

the traffic.  

Year 6 Knife Awareness                   
On Thursday the 22nd June the PCSO team will be 

in school to talk about knife awareness and 

protection. They will discuss the laws, statistics 

around knife crime and impact on lives.       

 

 

     

 
SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK!      

Amina Mahmood in 5YP for Amazing Art!!  
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